UNIVERSITY OF BRISTOL LABOUR CLUB
General meeting
19" March 2007, Tyndall Lecture theatre.

1. There will be a social this Wednesday evening. In the Epi Bar from 8pm. Come along for a
chat about politics/Labour/&c!

ii. There will be a committee meeting on Thursday lunchtime at Wetherspoons. .

iii. It was decided that for the first meeting after Easter we'll try the Psychology/oeconomics
common room on Woodland Road. The aim of this is to get a more friendly atmosphere for
Monday meetings and encourage more involvement/participation from all members.

iv. A working group to write extra content and work on general improvements to the website
was formed. This consists of Ned, David, Richard and myself at the moment. Anyone else
wanting to be involved can be, and should contact Alasdair.

v. Alasdair has created a 'Labour Students (South West)' group on Facebook. This aims to help
co-ordination and co-operation between clubs in the region. Please join and invite anyone
else you know in Labour Students from the South-West.



